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We are shut on Thursday, 3rd May (apart from Year 6) for the Local Elections. 
We are also closed on Monday, 7th May for May Day Bank Holiday 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Leighton Y, Year 1- Priyan K, Year 2- Millie-Anne G, Year 3- Amaya H, 
Year 4- Matthew O, Year 5 – Evan A, Year 6- Lewis L 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Finnlay H, Year 1- Joshua C, Year 2- Keira T, Year 3- Stuart W, 

Year 4- Damien C, Year 5 –Nicole B, Year 6 – Harvey G 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Jessica M (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

4th May at 9.00am.  

YEAR 6 Booster Class – Thursday, 3rd May 
Mrs Marsden, Mrs Barnes & Mrs Trainor will be in school for an additional Booster Session for children 
in Year 6 on Thursday, 3rd May in the Year 6 classroom away from members of the public.  This day 
will give your child the opportunity to complete revision of work covered so far in class and support 
them in their end of Key Stage 2 tests.  Children should bring a picnic lunch and an extra drink for 
throughout the day.  Children do not need to wear school uniform.  It will be your responsibility to 
arrange for the collection of your child at the end of the day. 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
Year 6 SATs will take place throughout the week beginning Monday, 14th May.  Please don’t make any 
appointments during this week unless it is an emergency, as the tests cannot be done at a later date. 
We also ask they attend Breakfast Club for the week to ensure they are all in school on time, well fed 

and ready to go! 

Year 4 & 5 Trip – Gangsta Granny 
          Please return your permission slip and voluntary contribution for the Y4 & 5 trip to Gangsta 

Granny on Friday, 4th May.  

PE Kit 
Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit in school at all times.  PE is timetabled in for a 

specific day but we do change it depending on the weather and if we have outside Sports Coaches in 
to deliver the PE. 

Tag Rugby Competiton 
On Wednesday afternoon our Tag Rugby team took part in a tournament at Southlands High School. 
There were 21 teams, split up into 3 pool groups. We played six matches against local schools.This 
was a tournament for Y5/Y6 children, but our Y6 class was not available, so our Y4 and Y5 players 

had to play against much bigger players. Our team played as hard as they could and were very good 
at defending, ripping lots of tags off. But the age difference could not be overcome, and we did not win 

any of our matches. During each match, the referee identified a girl and boy player for each match. 
Ellie, Dylan and Jack were each awarded the referee’s choice of Player of the Match, during individual 
matches. Overall, the school award goes to the players who scored our tries and the boys award goes 

to Dylan, for three tries and Macy for two tries. Well done to the whole team: Ellie, Dane, Jack, Lili-
Grayce, Ryan, Dylan, Macie & Jessie 

 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Compassion’ 
 

Colossians 3:12  
Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves 

with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. 



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
3.5.18 INSET Day  

4.5.18 Y4/5 Gangsta Granny, Preston Guild Hall Please return permission slip & payment 

7.5.18 May Day Bank Holiday  

21.5.18 Y1/2 Cobble Hey Farm 
Second Payment due for London 

 
£50 

25.5.18 Non-uniform  
School Closes for Half Term 

£1 Donation 
3.15pm 

6.6.18 School Re-opens  

13.7.18 Final payment for London  

20.7.18 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/5 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Skittleball Club Y3/4 Tri-Golf Club 

Friday – Homework 
Year 6 Boosters will continue on a Tuesday and Thursday until 10/5/18 

 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 92.7%, Week 2- 89.9%, Week 3- 88.5% 
 

The winning class is Year 5 with 96.4% of children making The Magic 97 
 

Year 1 & 2 Trip 
          We were disappointed the trip to Cobble Hey Farm didn’t take place on Tuesday but we 

have re-booked for Monday, 21st May. 
 

 

Lunchtime Award  
Leighton C, Rec 

Naomi K, Y6 
 

Water 
With summer fast approaching it’s important to keep the 

children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles 

are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle  
with a sports cap can be used.  

 

Scooters and Bikes 
Can parents please ensure children do not ride scooters or bikes on school premises?  

They should push them when on the school grounds. 

New Menus 
The menu starts on Monday, 30th April. 

Dawn will also be doing a daily packed lunch consisting of a round of sandwiches,  
sausage roll, crisps, cake or biscuit and a drink for £2.20 

 


